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HB 2599 - Vulnerable Populations and Public Utilities

The members of the Campaign for Oregon’s Seniors and People with
Disabilities are pleased to offer our support of HB 2599. This bill looks at
the very important issue of utility disconnection for vulnerable
individuals.

The Campaign is committed to supporting the independence, dignity and
choice for Oregon’s vulnerable individuals and helping find ways for
people to remain in their own home and community. HB 2599 opens the
conversation about the safety net that must be in place to honor this
commitment.

There are times when individuals are in a situation that, without electric
or gas in place, would jeopardize their health and even their life. This can
jeopardize the ability of a power wheelchair to be recharged, medical
equipment to remain functional and a home to remain at a safe
temperature in extreme weather.

The Campaign supports this bill, which would help protect our most
vulnerable and find solutions that would not threaten the health or

safety of our seniors and people with disabilities.

We thank you for your consideration.



